B & R Committee Minutes- September 11, 2018        Called to order: 7:08PM    Closed at 8:47 PM 
Attended by: Mike Ilardi, Russ Pencak, Mike Stocknoff, John Sywenski, Charlie Bogusat, Kristen Neu,  Scott Rothbart, David Neu, Sam Morris, & Roger Crook
Topics discussed/Voted:
Committee met with Sam Morris from the Lake Hopatcong Dart Association about WML Team sponsorship. The Committee voted to sponsor 3 teams for the 2018/2019 season.
Committee discussed the need for an additional bartender and decided that the late winter early springtime would be the best time to hire additional help for training.
Committee discussed logistics for Hawaiian night on Saturday September 15th. Final plans are set.
Committee had an in depth discussion on the bar renovation plans. Several new options were discussed and will be reviewed with the architect and equipment vendors. One type of change that came up would be to price out the cost to pre-install capacity for new beer and/or soda lines for the Tiffany Bar while the contractors are here working on the main systems. 
Site Manager noted that there are important considerations in potentially utilizing a Split Heat/AC System for the Gold Bar.
Committee noted that the tickets for HAC’s Bruce Springsteen tribute night are $20.00 for WML resident until October and then rise to $30.00. B & R will staff appropriately for the amount of attendees.

Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday October 9th at 7PM.
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